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Past Department Commandant Council  - October 2024 

 

The Past Department Commandants Council met online on Tuesday, 
September 24 at 1830. In attendance were Jr. PDC Dave Brady and PNC 
Paul Hastings. Several members sent regrets that they would not attend 
due to scheduling conflicts. 

Primary topic of discussion was the need to raise additional funds for 
the MCL of PA Foundation Scholarship Program. Additional discussions 
will take place within the Foundation.  

Members discussed future physical needs of the Department and 
pledged to support the Commandant in those endeavors. 

PNC Hastings relayed a presentation from a recent meeting of the 
National BOT by Rust Insurance. We await details from National HQ. 

The Council adjourned at 1920. 

We are grateful to SVC Victoria McCoy for facilitating the online 
meeting. 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

JrPDC David C. Brady 
59th Commandant 
Department of Pennsylvania  
mclpa.jrpdc@gmail.com  
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PS – HPNC Neil Corley called PDC Brady Wednesday evening to express his 
regret at not attending the online meeting due to an unexpected family gathering. 


